



RV ASSOCIATION OF AIRSTREAM OWNERS

P. O. Box 10602 Reno, NV 89510

April 5, 1999

UNIT NEWSLETTER - SPECIAL EDITION

Due to weather conditions beyond my control, and the fact that winter and spring in Nevada are all confused, The Spring Rally (with trailers and motor homes) at Washoe Lake State Park for April 8 - 11 is CANCELED!

We have rebounded with a lunch on Saturday, April 10, at JM's Restaurant in the Continental Lodge on the North West corner of Virginia Street and Plumb Lane. If coming South on Virginia Street enter the parking lot about a block before you get to Plumb Lane. If coming North on Virginia Street, take the right-hand left turn lane, and as soon as you get around the corner turn right into the parking lot. We will plan on an 11:30 lunch. As always, please give us a call at 825-6566 so that we may advise the restaurant of the number of places they need to set up. They have a sort of semi private room available.

We have some business which we need to conduct relative to the Delegate's Meeting at the International Rally in Dayton. Also we need to talk about lunches, brunches, and picnics that will be taking place while we are off enjoying Dayton, and other places even further East and North. So please attend this lunch if at all possible!

We will not be writing another Newsletterr until we get back. That will be for the September Rally at Fort Churchill State Park. The next gathering of the Unit after Saturday, April 10th will be the Barb-B-Que at Dale and Marge's. Call them at 883-0129 a couple of days before May 11 so they can plan things. Call the Dale Leippers at 972-6995 about the June 11 brown bag lunch at Fujii Park in Carson City so that they will know how many to plan for. Also call the Leippers at 972-6995 about the August 18 Barbeque at their place.

Reminder - Call 825-6566 and reserve your seat for the Saturday Lunch.

the grown path to produce the state of the configuration of the state of the state

President Frank

Secretary Steve